
City of Kirkwood Youth Advisory Commission Meeting 

22 February 2022 

Begin 8:00pm  

Meeting is via Zoom Webinar 

Attendance 

Present                                 Absent 

Emma Berkley              Christopher Plants                  

Nicholas Whittington            Kathryn Thomas      

Ryan Luby         Vivian Conran                   

Mason Willi   

Sophie Key 

Merry Schlarman 

Amelia Christopher 

Anna Loeffelman 

 

Discussions 

Continued Work on Voter Project 

Every individual group shared their thoughts and ideas, and progress, on what they will be doing to try 

and benefit our voter registration project. We also took our time in looking at time frames of when certain 

parts of the project will be completed. 

 

The next meeting for the commission will be on Tuesday, March 1st, 2022, at 8:00pm. 

  

Minutes Notes are Approved by the Commission and Written by Myself (Mason Willi) 

 

 


